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AES Ohio   
           1900 Dryden Road 

             Dayton, Ohio 45439 
 
April 16, 2021  
 
Chairman Beth Trombold 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street         
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: Clay Substation Project 
 Ohio Power Siting Board Case Number 19-1822-EL-BLN 
 Notification of Commencement of Construction 
 
Dear Chairman Trombold, 
 

The Dayton Power and Light Company d/b/a AES Ohio (“AES Ohio”) submits this notice to 
inform you that construction of the above-referenced project will commence April 26, 2021, 
which complies with the time frame provided in the Letter of Notification Application. 
Construction is expected to be completed by December 31, 2021.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

ss:/  Randall V. Griffin 
 
Randall V Griffin (Ohio Bar No. 0080499) 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
AES Ohio 
937-479-8983 
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